
SAFER HAMBLETON & 
SAFER RICHMONDSHIRE 

Our Ref: PW !TLH 

Tuesday th October 2014 

Cllr Nigel Knapton 
Clerk to Tollerton Parish Council 
4 Central Buildings 
Market Place 
Easingwold 
Y061 3AB 

Dear Cllr Knapton 

Speeding Concern: Tollerton, Station Road 

fRlECClE~VfED 
11 OCT 2014 

---------------

For your information please be advised that we have recently received a request from a local 
resident for the deployment of the speed measuring data logger at the above location. This 
referral was discussed at the multi-agency meeting of the Safer Hambleton and Safer 
Richmondshire Speed Matrix Group, held on Wednesday 241

h September 2014. 

Please be advised that the data logger was recently deployed at this location, and I have 
enclosed a copy of the results letter which was sent to Tollerton Parish Council for your 
information. Therefore, on this occasion we regret to inform you that we are not in a position to 
be able to redeploy the data logger. 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Tracey Horseman, Community 
Safety Support Officer on email: tracey.horseman@richmondshire.gcsx.gov.uk or telephone 
number 01609 767280 I 01748 901047. 

Yours Sincerely 

Pat Wilson 

Business and Communities Manager 
Richmondshire District Council 
Mercury House 
Station Road 
Richmond 
North Yorkshire 
DL 10 4JX 
Email: pat. wi lson@richmondshi re.gov. uk 
Telephone: 01748 901041/01609 767211 

Enc- Letter to Tollerton Parish Council 



Our Ref: PW fTLH 

Thursday 14th February 2013 

Nigel Knapton 
Clerk to Tollerton Parish Council 
4 Central Buildings 
Market Place 
Easingwold 
Y061 3AB 

Dear Mr Frost 

Hambleton & 
Richmondshire 

Speeding Concern- Tollerton, Station Road 

Further to our recent correspondence with yourself, I am writing to provide you with an update 
from our meeting of the Hambleton & Richmondshire Speed Matrix Group held on Wednesday 
30th January 2013 

At this meeting it was noted that the data logger has now been deployed for a 7 day period 
commencing 10th December 2012 at a location on Station Road opposite the Village Hall as 
identified with Cllr Mark Brown and James Titchener, with the following results: 

• Towards Tollerton- 85% of the vehicles were travelling at a speed of 33mph or less over 
the period of deployment, with approximately 5,587 vehicles; 

• Away from Tollerton - 85% of the vehicles were travelling at a speed of 29mph or less 
over the period of deployment, with approximately 7,704 vehicles. 

From this process and analysis of the data it has shown that the speeds recorded are 
commensurate with the expected results within a 30mph speed limit and we have concluded that 
no further action is required at this present time. We appreciate it is often found that perceived 
speed is significantly higher than the actual recorded speed and in this instance this is what the 
data and analysis have identified. 

In the meantime if you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Tracey 
Horseman telephone number 01609 767280 or email : tracey.horseman@hambleton .gov.uk 

Yours Sincerely 

,.........._ ___ _ 
Pat Wilson 
Community Safety Manager 
Hambleton and Richmondshire Community Safety Partnership 
Richmondshire District Council, Swale House, Richmond, DL 10 4JE 
Email pat.wilson@richmondshire .gov.uk or telephone- 017 48 827176 or 01609 767290 


